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It is very clear that Oregonians especially those who are under PERS need to know 

where the state is investing it's money given that investments in fossil fuels will 

assuredly lead to more CO2 in the atmosphere which will push the planet toward 

catastrophic changes. Having transparency in the state's investments is the only way 

to assure us that our government is working to stop global warming.  


